
 

October 2018 

Sickness Bug 
We currently have some children experiencing a sickness bug.  To      
reduce the spread of the this bug please keep your child away 
from the setting or 48 hours if symptoms occur. 
Tapestry 
We still have some families who haven't activated their Tapestry 
account (online journal).  Please contact the office for details. 
Family Photo 
Thank you to our families who have sent their photos in for the 
family tree, we still have some outstanding!  Please continue to 
send them in (preferably standard 6 by 4 size). 

Dates for Diary 
 
 
22nd-26th October 
Half Tem 
 
29th October 
Inset day 
 
12th November 
Parent consultations (full details to follow) 
 
19th December  
Break up for Christmas 
 
3rd January 
New term begins 

 
 
 

                  Coop Fundraising   
Until the end of November we are a    
chosen good cause for the Coop, please 
continue to swipe your membership card 
at the till point. 

Committee Events 
Our next fundraising event will be our stall at the Stotfold 
Christmas Community Fayre on Saturday 17th November, 
full details to follow. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Birthday  to Jaxon who  celebrates 
his birthdays next week.                    
 
 

Issue 6 

30 hour funding 
Parents are responsible for renewing their 
funding codes every three months when      
instructed by HMRC.   

Resources 
We continue to source any old buttons, birthday cards, 
ribbon, bottle tops and toilet roll tubes for forthcoming  
activities.  Please  hand donations into the office.   
       Thank you. 

Superhero of the week 
Big congratulations to Lucy and   
Millie who have been  chosen as our 
Superheroes of the week. 

Wellies 
Please can children refrain from wearing  
wellies at preschool, they can become   
dangerous and slippery particularly when 
playing outside on the equipment. 


